
 
CITY OF NORTHGLENN 

CITY COUNCIL MINUTES 
November 30, 2006 

 
CALL TO ORDER   Mayor Novak called a special meeting of the Northglenn City 

Council to order on Thursday, November 30, 2006 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
City Hall Council Chambers, 11701 Community Center Drive, 
Northglenn.   
 

ROLL CALL   Present were: Mayor Novak, Council members Clyne, Garner, 
Monroe, Paiz, Lindsey, Parsons, Martin. 

 
ABSENT   Council member Miller.  
 
STAFF PRESENT  Interim City Manager Zoet, City Attorney Hoffmann, Deputy City 

Clerk Small. 
 
RESOLUTIONS: 
CR-146 
Appointment of Auditors  Deputy City Clerk Small read the title. 
 
MOTION TO PASS Council member Lindsey MOVED and it was SECONDED by 

Council member Garner to approve CR-146 with the insertion of the 
name Swanhorst & Company LLC. 

 
MOTION PASSED   There was discussion and the motion PASSED. 
    IN FAVOR -  Novak, Clyne, Garner, Monroe, Paiz, Lindsey, 

Parsons, Martin. 
     OPPOSED -  No one. 
     ABSENT -  Miller. 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS:      
Timing of Consideration 
of Building Codes  Council member Monroe spoke about the public meetings and 

discussions that have taken place on the ordinances to adopt various 
codes and licensing processes. Council member Monroe stated she 
would like to continue the public hearings for the ordinances on 
second reading from December 14, 2006 to January 25, 2007, and 
would like to hold a fourth study session on the items on January 18, 
2007. She asked Council to be specific with the issues they are 
concerned about to allow staff to address each concern.  

 
    There was discussion about adopting codes that contain items that 

Council members are not comfortable with and the concerns brought 
forward by Mr. Gene Wieneke.  

 
    City Attorney Hoffmann provided information about continuing the 

public hearings for the ordinances. 
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    There was discussion about Council committing to attend the study 
session on January 18, 2007, and whether the timing of the meetings 
would allow the new City Manager adequate time to review the 
proposed codes. It was the consensus of Council to open the public 
hearings on December 14, 2006 and then continue the hearings to 
January 25, 2007, and to hold a study session on the various codes 
and licensing processes on January 18, 2007. 

 
ADJOURNMENT The City Council meeting adjourned at 7:29 p.m.  
 
 
 
           
JOHANNA SMALL, CMC     KATHLEEN M. NOVAK 
Deputy City Clerk      Mayor  


